Messages for Remittance Advices dated April 14, 2022 – April 21, 2022
	TO: all Providers
	RE: EOMB REQUIRED FOR CROSSOVER CLAIMS

	Arkansas Medicaid will begin enforcing the Medicaid policy that requires an Explanation of Medicare Benefits (EOMB) attachment for all Non-COBA (Medicare Coordination of Benefits Agreement) Medicare Crossover claims. Please refer to Section III, Subsections 332.100 through 332.300 for information on Medicare claim submission requirements.  An edit will deny claims that are submitted without an EOMB attachment. Medicare Crossover claims submitted without an EOMB on or after 7/1/2022 will begin denying for Edit 3383 (ATTACHMENT REQUIRED FOR NON-COBA CROSSOVER CLAIMS).


Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at (800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/ARMedicaid/Provider.
